








Lewis County Fire Protection District 17 

Proposition 1 

 

The previously passed emergency medical services levy is set to expire. It is the judgment of the 
commissioners that it is essential and necessary for the protection of the health and safety of the 
residents of the District that emergency medical services be provided, and that the EMS Levy be 
renewed to generate revenue for maintenance, operations, equipment, and personnel for emergency 
medical services rendered within the District for the next six years. This is not a new tax; it is a renewal 
of the previous tax passed in 2014 that is set to expire.  

The revenues raised by this EMS Levy shall only be used for the provision of emergency medical care or 
emergency medical services, including related personnel costs, training for emergency medical 
personnel, and related equipment, supplies, vehicles and structures needed for the provision of 
emergency medical care or emergency medical services.  

To continue to meet the existing needs for EMS services and to satisfy personnel needs including 
training and to provide basic EMS service supplies at levels in keeping with effects of inflationary costs, 
the district requires funds for such needs.  

 

 

 

 

Prepared by: Eric J. Lanza, J.D. 
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